
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2016 was a year of ups and downs, but our Christmas Party on the 16th of 

December, along with the carol concert on the 21st, was the perfect way to 

bring a close to the year. We ate, drank, and were merry! 

It was fun and games galore at our Halloween fair in 

October. We even had a photobooth. Whether you 

chose to Splat the Rat or knock down the Monster Cans, 

you were almost guaranteed a prize! 

To finish off we had a Spooky Disco, packed with 

frightening favourites! 

Everyone had a great time at 

the Queen Victoria for our 

annual Curry Evening. Here are 

a few of the people we 

managed to snap enjoying 

themselves. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the next few months we have a lot of events planned. 

On the 10th of February we’re having a Coffee Morning where parents and carers can meet 

each other and the FreshFields staff. 

On the 17th of February we’ll be doing a bucket collection at Tesco in Padiham. 

FreshFields will be closed on Friday 14th April and Monday 17th April for Easter. 

Our annual Bowling Championship will be taking place on Saturday the 13th of May at MFA 

Bowl on Finsley Gate in Burnley. 

Over the past few months the build has been 

progressing! The timber cabin is up, it has a slated 

roof, and it has even changed colour (it got coated 

with protective oil!). 

Off to the side of the cabin, our new reception 

building is starting to take shape with the front being 

fully built up with stone, and the back being half way 

there. Soon it should have a roof, then we’ll really be 

getting somewhere! 

Onwards and upwards! 

This years panto was Beauty and the Beast at the Mechanics 

in Burnley. Traditionally we like to attend the final 

performance as it’s more of a party atmosphere, and it was 

quite busy with over 50 people enjoying the show.  


